
 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

Our noon, Tuesday, October 19 meeting will be broadcast virtually since the Garland County Library has 

decided against holding in-person meetings this month. Stephen Koch will present "Songs of the Springs: 
Henry Glover, Louis Jordan, and the Creation of R&BΦέ  

¸ƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ǾƛŜǿ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳ άƭƛǾŜέ (or after its broadcast) at facebook.com/garlandcountylibrary or 
youtube.com/garlandcolibrary. 

 

 

 

Louis Jordan & His Tympany Five are featured 
in an advertisement for the 1946 movie Swing 
Parade of 1946. Jordan performed his jump 
hits "Caldonia" and "Don't Worry About the 

Mule" in the film. 

 

 

 

 

Hot Springs native Henry Glover was one of the most 
influential recording executives of the 1950s and the author 
of chart-ǘƻǇǇƛƴƎ Ƙƛǘǎ ƭƛƪŜ άtŜǇǇŜǊƳƛƴǘ ¢ǿƛǎǘέ ŀƴŘ ά5Ǌƻǿƴ ƛƴ 

aȅ hǿƴ ¢ŜŀǊǎΦέ   

 

 

 

Stephen will explore the lives and music of Glover and Jordan, two giants of popular American song with 
Hot Springs connections whose incredible legacies are often overlooked. Key songs over their separate 
careers will be detailed and explored, as well as aspects of their lives in Hot Springs and beyond. Stephen 
is THE guy to learn fromτƘŜΩǎ ŀ ƳǳǎƛŎƛŀƴ, illustrator, and an award-winning journalist in both 
broadcasting and printτŀƴŘ ƛǎ ǿǊƛǘŜǊκƘƻǎǘ ƻŦ ά!ǊƪŀƴǎƻƴƎǎΣέ ƘŜŀǊŘ ǿŜŜƪƭȅ ƻƴ ǇǳōƭƛŎ ǊŀŘƛƻ ǎǘŀǘƛƻƴǎ ŀŎǊƻǎǎ 
Arkansas, north and central Louisiana, and east Texas. 

http://facebook.com/garlandcountylibrary
http://youtube.com/garlandcolibrary


 

SAVE THE DATE!  Our annual Christmas dinner will be on Tuesday, December 14, at the Hot Springs 
/ƻǳƴǘǊȅ /ƭǳōΦ ²ŜΩƭƭ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ȅƻǳ ƭŀǘŜǊ ǿƛǘƘ ǊŜǎŜǊǾŀǘƛƻƴ ŀƴŘ meal choice details.   

 

Many thanks again to everyone who made our Hidden Hot Springs home tours on September 26 such a 
success! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HHS guests exploring the kitchen of the Mid-Century Modern Peter Dierks Joers House on Park Avenue. Patrons 
also explored the American Craftsman style Mose Klyman home (Hilltop Manor) on Park Avenue. 

 

This week the Arkansas State Fair is being held in Little Rock. Did you know that the state fair was held in 
Hot Springs in October from 1906 through 1914?  

After the state had closed down 
racing at Oaklawn in 1906, the Hot 
{ǇǊƛƴƎǎ .ǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ aŜƴΩǎ [ŜŀƎǳŜ 
sponsored the fair to make use of 
ǘƘŜ άŜƳǇǘȅέ ǘǊŀŎƪ ŦŀŎƛƭƛǘȅ ŀƴŘ ōǊƛƴƎ 
visitors to Hot Springs. The facilities 
at the racetrack made its conversion 
to a fairground a relatively easy task. 
The main building was renamed the 
Exposition Palace and filled with 
agricultural, industrial, educational, 
and cultural exhibits. The 
grandstand on the second floor 
provided comfortable indoor seating 
for the crowds that came to watch                              First Prize Junior Yearling Hereford Bullτ1909 
parades, races, and contest. The stables  
housed the livestock while the infield was home to the carnival midway.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ά¦ƴŎƭŜ {ŀƳ .ŀǘƘŜǎ 
ǘƘŜ ²ƻǊƭŘέτ 
.ǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ aŜƴΩǎ 
League float, 1909.  
The League was the 
predecessor of the 
Hot Springs Chamber 
of Commerce.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

In 1910, 3,000 school children dressed in red, white, and blue formed a human flag as a backdrop to the 
ŦŀƛǊΩǎ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ƎǳŜǎǘτformer President Theodore Roosevelt. Roosevelt is speaking beneath a Liberty Bell 

made of 4,000 white roses. 



[ŜǘΩǎ ǎǇƛƴ ƻǳǊ ǘƛƳŜ ƳŀŎƘƛƴŜ Řƛŀl and take a glance at October 1971. After the steep decline in the thermal 
bathing industry and the shut down of illegal gambling, downtown was in sad shape. Many storefronts 
were closed and many others housed venues that were, shall we say, less than upscale. This 
establishment at 258 Central specialized in nude movies. And the ugly, modernistic, leaky sidewalk canopy 
is remembered with shudders. 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the mid-1980s, as Hot Springs re-invented its economy, a renaissance began downtownτone that is 
continuing today. 

 

Do you know which beloved restaurantΩǎ lobby was shown in the cover letter?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

/ƻȅΩǎ {ǘŜŀƪ IƻǳǎŜΗ    
Coy Theobalt opened his first restaurant in 1945 at 404 West Grand. In 1960 he relocated at 300 Coy 

Street off Reserve Street and East Grand Avenue. In 1973, the Theobalts sold the restaurant to Jim and 
Carolyn Manning of Little Rock and the Appling family of Hot Springs. They continued operating the 

ōǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ ǳƴǘƛƭ /ƻȅΩǎ ǿŀǎ ŘŜǎǘǊƻȅŜŘ ōȅ ŦƛǊŜ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƴƛƎƘǘ ƻŦ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ мрΣ нллфΦ 

Clyde Covington will show more great photos of restaurants of the past in The Record 2021. 

 



 

 

 

5ƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ǘƻ ƻǊŘŜǊ ȅƻǳr signed copy of our нлнм άIƛǎǘƻǊȅ + 
!Ǌǘέ poster. Renowned watercolorist Richard Stephen 
ƘƛƎƘƭƛƎƘǘǎ άThe Old Post Officeέ on a beautiful 11 inch by 17 
inch poster. The poster can be purchased for $25 plus $5 
shipping at garlandcountyhistoricalsociety.com or in person or 
ōȅ ǇƘƻƴŜ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǎƻŎƛŜǘȅΩǎ ŀǊŎƘƛǾŜs at 328 Quapaw 
(501.321.2159) on weekdays from 9am to 1 pm.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

The September minutes are at the end of this document. If you want to make any corrections or additions 
to them, please email or call me.  

Thank you for your membership, your support, your love of our history! 

Liz 

 

Liz Robbins, Executive Director 
Garland County Historical Society 
328 Quapaw (71901) 
PO Box 21335 (71903) 
501.321.2159 

Leave a legacy.  Please remember GCHS in your estate planning. 

 

 

 

Garland County Historical Society 

Monthly Meeting 

September 28, 2021 

 

¢ƘŜ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎ ǿŀǎ ŎƻƴŘǳŎǘŜŘ ǊŜƳƻǘŜƭȅ Ǿƛŀ ǘƘŜ DŀǊƭŀƴŘ /ƻǳƴǘȅΩǎ CŀŎŜōƻƻƪ ŀƴŘ ¸ƻǳ¢ǳōŜ ƭƛƴƪǎΦ !Řǳƭǘ 
Services Librarian Paul Kagebein opened the broadcast at noon. He welcomed viewers and announced 


